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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome back to Barrs Court Primary School! I hope this letter finds you in good health and that you and your family 
enjoyed a wonderful summer, despite the rather unpredictable weather. 
 
As a new academic year approaches, it brings me immense pleasure to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome back 
to each and every one of you. The summer break has provided us with a much-needed opportunity to recharge and 
prepare for the exciting challenges and opportunities the upcoming school year will bring. Our dedicated staff have 
worked hard to ensure that our classrooms are ready, our curriculum is engaging, and our school environment 
remains safe. 
 
You may have noticed that the planned renovation project, which was to include the installation of solar panels, heat 
pumps, and new radiators, did not take place during the holiday period. This delay was due to funding concerns 
beyond the school's control. We hope the project will take place within the next 12 months.  
 
I am delighted to announce that Miss Turle is expecting her first child! Congratulations to  
her and her family as they embark on this exciting journey. It is anticipated that Miss Turle 
 will begin her maternity leave in December and we are currently in the process of planning  
her maternity cover. Further details will be communicated to Jasper Class closer to the time. 
 
At the heart of our school's ethos lies a strong sense of community and collaboration. We wholeheartedly encourage 
you to actively participate in your child's educational journey. The partnership between parents/guardians, teachers 
and the school is an essential element in nurturing the growth and development of each pupil. Throughout the year, 
we will provide numerous opportunities for you to engage in school events and we encourage you to get involved 
whenever you can. 
 
A friendly reminder to all families: the school day begins promptly at 8:45 am and it is crucial that all pupils are lined 
up by this time. To ensure a smooth drop-off process, we kindly request that you park considerately, utilising the 
free parking facilities at Asda and the local Curry House. Please be mindful not to block local residents' driveways or 
park on the corner of Causley Drive. Your co-operation in this regard is greatly appreciated. 
 
I hope you enjoy the last weekend of the summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming your children back to 
school on Monday. 
 
Warmest regards 
 

Daniel Webster 

 
Daniel Webster   
Headteacher 
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